
 
 
 
 

SUMMARY 
of the Opinion concerning the proposal of Directive of the European 

Parliament and the Council on single-member private limited companies 
COM(2014)212 final 

 
 
 On  September 9, 2014, the Chamber of Deputies adopted a decision for 
supporting the project of Directive of the European Commission on single-
member private limited companies, making the following remarks: 

- the level of detail of the proposal and its clarity are prerequisites for an 
efficient and fast transposition in the internal legal system of the 
Member States; 

- the development of e-governing programs of the Member States 
including Romania, facilitates the on-line registration of the SUP 
(Societas Unius Personae), as stipulated in the project; 

- The statute model which is going to be elaborated by the European 
Commission for the SUP should only confine to its norms, in 
accordance with the dispositions of the proposal of the project 
Directive; at the same time there must be avoided the administrative 
barriers which could appear in the SUP registering. 

The Chamber of Deputies invites the European Commission that, on the 
basis of the current favorable conditions of administrative procedure, to analyze 
the diminishment of the implementation time from 24 months to 12 months and 
to initiate a consultation in the Union, at the level of the business sector, 
concerning the SUP statute project which is going to be elaborated by the 
European Commission, through delegate acts. 


